Report to the Board – Director of Music

8/18/09

Adult Choir

The FUUCA Adult choir is getting ready to jump back into a busy fall season.  In addition to our scheduled anthems, we will partake in a number of collaborations with guest musicians, as well as our always-fun intergenerational collaborations with the FUUCA Children’s Choirs. 

Children's Choirs

Primary Choir director Danielle took part in the week long Harry Potter Camp, in order to bring a little musical magic to each day’s events.  A group of the children then sang for services on August 8th.

Kelan, Danielle and I have been meeting and at this point have all of the Children’s Choir service dates and rehearsals set for the next year.  Rehearsals will commence on Sunday, September 13th.  We have been blessed to have the energy of choir parent Chis Heidel, who has been working tirelessly behind the scenes with her recruiting efforts. 

While the funding for the fall program still isn’t guaranteed (we’re not currently funded through the end of 2009), we are moving forth and keeping our fundraising options open.  The program has become integral to the church community and has proved to be a vital bridge between the RE and Worship areas.  Thank you for your continued support.

Fundraisers

Our previously scheduled September 5th fundraiser with cabaret singer Linda Ruth has unfortunately been cancelled.  We will continue to explore our fundraising options to make funding for the Children’s Choir to last out the year.  Our Music Program-sponsored November 16th fundraiser with pianist Tim Woolsey IS still on, however.  In the spirit of the Stewardship Drive, all proceeds will go to the church’s general fund.
FUUCA’s Artists-in-Residence / other upcoming special guests
As shared in my last board report, the FUUCA music program has formed a partnership with the Austin Chamber Music Center.  Their entire 2009-2010 season will occur at the church, with discounted tickets available to our membership.  This past Sunday saw the first musical offering on the part of ACMC’s Artistic Director, the award-winning concert pianist Michelle Schumann.  We’re currently setting the remaining ACMC service dates for the upcoming season.

In addition to our new artists-in-residence, this fall will also feature such musical guests as the award-winning Middle-Eastern ensemble 1001 Nights Orchestra, Bob Livingston, Conspirare soloist Gitanjali Mathur (who was most recently featured in Conspirare’s PBS special), and others.

UU Musical Outreach
A small vocal group from FUUCA (including myself) have been invited to sing/play for services at the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Waco this Sunday (8/20).  We have been trying to work this out for a while, and I am excited that we are finally able to make the trip!
Respectfully submitted,

Brent Baldwin

